
Additional comments: 

The authorisation of AM/SSB CB radio on the CEPT frequencies should be implemented at 
the earliest opportunity. It would be extremely useful if OFCOM would provide a date when 
the changes will take place (e.g 1 July 2014 or sooner if the regulatory process is completed 
ahead of that date). 

Question 1:Do you have any comments on the drafting of the Proposed 
Regulations?: 

The sooner implemented the better. 

Question 2:Do you have any comments on the Regulatory Impact 
Assessment?: 

No 
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